
RAMBLERS NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2021 
It’s that time again – another newsletter. Clubs are back dancing, some wearing masks, 
some not. I don’t know what else to say  - but you are missed and needed at our club dances 
and at visits. Hopefully 2022 will be better.  

Just to inform you on a few things coming up . . .  

A few of us think we should have lessons starting in January or February? I can set up a 
Zoom meeting for club members if there is interest in discussing this further. Send an email to 
me to let me know if you are interested. If I do not hear, I will assume no interest.  

Dan Robinson will be calling our December 17 dance. Stan Brooke has pneumonia and 
Covid and is very ill. Also, his 80th Bday party is cancelled. Please send him a card, get well 
and/or birthday – 2512 NW 80th St, Kansas City, MO  64151. 

We have cancelled our January dance totally. Weather and lack of dancers played a part in 
that decision.  

The Heart of America Fed Dance is April 22/23, so we changed our dance back to April 15. 
So make sure you get your taxes done and don’t have to stay home and finish them up!  

The Northeast District is beginning work on the next State Festival, Oct. 7-9, 2022 in Sedalia. 
The caller will be Dan Preedy from Washington, and the cuer is Bob & Gerry Tevlin from St. 
Louis. Registration forms are out.  

The Northwest District is already planning the August 13 district dance at Graceway. Put it on 
your calendar. 

Upcoming visits: 

Friday, Dec. 10 – Lotawana Sailors, Caller: Jay Krebs, 7:30-10, Vesper Hall in Blue Springs 

Friday, Dec. 17 – OUR CLUB DANCE – Time: 7:15-9:45 (last one at this time). Caller: Dan 
Robinson, Theme: Country Christmas. Let’s try to get creative (and colorful) with Christmas 
individually wrapped treats!  

Saturday, Dec. 18 – Harmony Dancers/Ray’s Rockers combined dance, Callers: Bill 
Reynolds & Ray Trowbridge, 7:30-10, St. James Lutheran Church, KCMO.  

I am not going to schedule anything else until January, but if anyone wants to go somewhere, 
please send an email to see if others might want to go also. Lynn Nelson and B-N-R’s dance 
the night of Christmas if you need a get-away to work off the holiday pounds.  

Saturday, Jan. 1, 2022 – Santa Fe Trailers, Caller: Stan Brooke, but not 
sure at this time, 7-9:30. Let’s try again, 3rd time is the charm. Collecting 
teddy bears for police.  

Friday, Jan. 7 – Live Wires, Caller: TBA, 7-9:30, Belton.  

REMINDER: Club fundraisers: Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets 
to turn in for money.  Edythe collects Best Choice labels to send in; we get 
$30/1,000 labels. Keep saving, bring them to the dance! 


